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25th April 2022 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

I hope you all had a lovely Easter break and a well-deserved rest from the hustle and bustle of the 

winter/spring term.  The summer term begins today and there is a lot do and celebrate over the next 

number of weeks and months. 

With the recent relaxation in Covid restrictions within the Church, we can confirm there will be extra 

space in the Church for additional family members. Each family will still be afforded the reserved 

seat for eight, and all additional guests can take a seat in the available seating in the remainder of 

the chapel.  This is a huge departure from the regulations we had to plan our Communion 

celebrations under and hope it allows you the flexibility desired. 

We all look forward to celebrating this special day with you. 

Yours sincerely 

Orla O’Dowd 

Principal 
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